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MARK WEST UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

SAN MIGUEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

5350 Faught Road, Santa Rosa, CA 95403
Office (707) 524-2960 ♦ Fax (707) 524-2968 
Patrick Eagle, Principal

July 30, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians of San Miguel Kindergarten Students,
The school year is about to begin. The first day will be Thursday, August 12th. We are looking forward to having your son/daughter in our Kindergarten program. Your child’s school hours will be from 8:30 to 12:42 on Wednesdays and 8:30 to 1:32 the other four days. Class lists will be posted on the office window and school website at 4:00pm on Wednesday, August 11th. Parents must wear a mask at all times while on campus.  Students will be wearing masks while indoors.
You are cordially invited to attend a Kindergarten Parent Orientation on August 4th from 10 - 11 a.m. while your child attends the Kindergarten Orientation. This will be an opportunity to meet the principal, PTO, other kindergarten parents, learn about how you can volunteer at school, and get an idea of what the year will look like. On the first day of school there will be a brief parent meeting in the multi-purpose room starting at 8:35.
In reviewing your child’s file, we have found the following:


_____Immunization Records Incomplete or Missing **
        _____Thank you!  All information is complete.

Please provide a copy of the missing item(s) by email, fax, or drop it in the black mailbox outside the office front door at your earliest convenience. We MUST have it before the first day of school.  If you have any questions, please call our school office at 524-2960. The office hours are 8:00 to 4:00 daily. The office will be open starting Monday, August 2nd.
Your child’s safety is of the highest priority.  Their teacher will need to know his/her after-school plans. Will you or a daycare provider be picking up your child? Have arrangements been made for him/her to attend Extended Child Care or Boys & Girls Club on campus? Please take a minute to fill out the attached form to indicate your child’s after-school plans. You can return the form by placing it in the black mailbox in front of the office, fax or e-mail it to me at hhubert@mwusd.org. Keep in mind that once a regular routine is set, it will remain in effect until the office or teacher is notified in writing or via e-mail of a change. This ensures your child’s safety and eliminates any confusion at the end of the school day.  ALL FAMILIES MUST RETURN THIS FORM.

On the back of this letter you will find the Classroom Student Supply List. If you could supply any of the items we would appreciate it. The teachers would like you to purchase only items on this list. All students should attend school with a backpack or some other way to carry items to and from school. Please clearly mark all backpacks, lunch boxes, and removable articles of clothing with your child’s name. Our office has fabric marking tape and pens available for your use.

Our staff has been busy over the summer, preparing for the school year. We are eager to have your child at San Miguel and look forward to our partnership with you in the education of your child.

Sincerely,

Hilary Hubert
Officer Manager

**  Students will be denied admission to school if these items are incomplete or missing.


